
Thursday, May 16,  2019 

Faculty Section 
 

Group D has duty this week. 

SPORTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Hey Dons: This weekend our SVHS Solar Cup Team will 
be heading to Lake Skinner to compete in the solar cup 
competition. Our boat has been running beautifully and 
we hope to come back with a trophy! Please consider 
coming out to support our team this Wednesday at Panda 
Express. We have a fundraiser that runs all day from 10 
a.m. to 9 p.m. at the Panda by the Walmart on Merced. 
Every purchase helps us out because we get to keep 20% 
of the purchase. Thank you for your support! 

GradNite tickets are on sale NOW in ASB at lunch. This is 
the last week to purchase! Lines will be longer at the end 
of the week, buy TODAY! 

Students: pick up your choir audition packets from       
Mrs. Brookey in the choir room today!  Auditions and 
placement for next years choirs are going on now. 

Seniors, the sign-up sheet for the voice recordings is 
located in your English class.  This is the recording that 
will be played while your family and friends are waiting in 
the stadium.  Remember to fill out the form and read the 
instructions.  You do not pay to have your recording made, 
you do not need a certain GPA or be in a certain 
class.  There isn’t a maximum number of seniors allowed, 
all seniors can do this but you do have to sign up for 
it.  We are only offering this service on 2 days (May 21st 
and 23rd) so sign up in your English classes.  You can talk 
to Ms. Daniels if you have any further questions.  Thank 
you! 

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES  

Attention all interested in playing baseball for Sierra 
Vista.  There will be tryouts held this  Monday, May 20th, 
at 5:30 pm for the Don’s Summer Baseball League. The 
tryouts will be at the varsity field.  Be on time with a 
baseball glove and proper baseball attire. 

Seniors, Jostens will be on campus next Tuesday, May 21st 
at lunch. This is your last chance to purchase a cap and 
gown for graduation! If you have not arranged for your 
cap and gown you MUST take care of it online or in person 
by Tuesday, May 21st. 


